
                                                                           
 
September 20, 2007 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 
HON. STOCKWELL DAY 
CBSA 
Ottawa, Ontario 
 
Dear Minister: 
 
RE: ALISON BODINE 
 
I am writing in support of Alison Bodine, an American citizen, who was arrested by the 
Canada Border Services Agency and detained by the RCMP on September 13, 2007.  
 
There is no doubt that she was arrested solely due to her long-standing positive 
involvement in the peace movement.  The official basis for her arrest is that she “mis-
represented” herself but, to date, no such evidence of any mis-representation has been 
provided to her.   
 
I am very concerned that her arrest was politically motivated.  I demand the return of all 
of her confiscated materials that were seized by the CBSA and the immediate dropping 
of charges against her. 
Yours truly, 
 
Tim Louis 
TL/jd 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


